
 VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 

 

 

 

For I was an hungred, and ye gave me meat: I was thirsty, and ye gave me 

drink: I was a stranger, and ye took me in: 

Naked, and ye clothed me: I was sick, and ye visited me: I was in prison, and 

ye came unto me. 

Matthew 25:35-36 
 

     Prayer Requests      
 

Please join us in prayer for 
Frances Mathis Prays for Frances  Mathis 

Harold Rigsby Prays for Jimmy Rigsby 

Lakisha Johnson Prays for Tyaira Allen  

Ms. Jean W. Hendricks Prays for our world 

Laverne Paul Prays for Laverne Paul 

Ms. Annette Mitchell Prays for Special Request 

Winfred L. Benson Prays for Cheryl Linkhorn 

Louis R. &Lenora M. Andre Jr. Prays for America  

Ms. Kelly A Clay Prays for the people of Ukraine  

Bettye W. Johnson Prays for Brendon Johnson  

Roger D. & Frances Easterling Prays for everyone  

James & Susan Russell Prays for Syliva Heflin 

Martha J. Benton Prays for Me and My family  

Mrs. Linda Watson Prays for a return to Jesus in the U.S. 

George & Jodi Anderson Jr. Prays for our country 

 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall Prays for Alene & Aaron Lovett, The Church, God’s power on Nov. 1st 

Mary M Sagendorph Prays for People to pray more, for our Christian Values and keep America a Christian Nation 

Tekla C. Sellars Prays for Wylene Sweat, healing from surgery, strength to move to swingbed for rehab and therapy 

Eddie & Fannie Hayes Prays for Those in Leadership well make wise decisions 

Timothy P. Martel Prays for Cam Martel – Wisdom, Regina Martel 

Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for 2 Chron. 7:14, our nation, leader and churches 

Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker Prays for lost people to ask God to be part of their lives 

Ms. Geneva Van Dyke Prays for all the Pastors and Ministers in the world 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby Prays for My family & Me, Healing, Finances, Peace 

Dr. & Mrs. E. E. Flournoy Prays for Our great congregation & our great country 

Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for our country our leaders and our churches 

James A & Elizabeth T. Cheek Prays for Salvation though Jesus Christ for the world and for the Lord to thwart the plans of evil 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter, please 
make a clearly written note on your reply card or mail us a letter. 

****************************************************************************************************************

* Donation receipts update* 

Dear friends,  We have recently mailed out reciepts for May & June. If you didn’t receive yours or 
need to report any corrections. You may contact us at the ministy office at (229) 435-7615 

We plan to mail out reciepts for July & August in September. 
 
 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR JUNE 2021 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid   125   Mid-Day Chapel Service   25 

Emergency Food Bags    55   Men’s Program Division     7 

Misc. Donations   225   Women’s Program Division     4 

        Mission Outreach      7 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served. 
 

  The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

REACHING THE LEAST, THE LAST, THE LOST 

* Ministering to the least, the last, & the lost for 34 years *  

The AlbanyRescueMission of the LORD 
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Ministry Thrift Store 

604 North Monroe Street www.AlbanyRescueMission.org                                    614 West Roosevelt Avenue 

Albany, Georgia 31701 Albany, Georgia 31701 

DIRECTOR’S NOTES  

Mission Dog Days 

Highs and Lows 
 
Dear Supporters and Friends, 

I would like to thank all of you for your support and prayers.  I am very grateful that many of 

you have stood by us in support of the Lord’s work here to reach all who come to us for help.  Some 

of you are new supporters – we welcome you.   

 

Those of you that have computers, please go to www.AlbanyRescueMission.org and check 

out our site.  Check out the Mission publications – many of our books are there and can be read or 

downloaded for free.  Also, check the testimonies of some of our residents.  There are also sermons 

on video, plus music CDs. 

 

Dog Days Highs and Lows 

 

We are entering into the most difficult months of the year here at the 

Mission.  Yes, the utilities are the highest, and the donations the lowest.  We 

go through this time every year.  However, with your help, we will trust the 

Lord to move us forward with the good news of His love for us all. 

   

We have had several men and women graduate our New Beginnings program.  We have 

stayed busy at both ministries.  Also, we have several women and children at our Women’s and 

Children’s Shelter.  We average 45 men at the Men’s Program Division.  We are still feeding close to 

7,000 meals a month.  And, yes, the only saving gospel is preached daily. 

 

He that believeth on him is not condemned: but he that believeth not is condemned already, 

because he hath not believed in the name of the only begotten Son of God.  John 3:18 

We thank The Lord, No COVID-19 cases reported here at the mission. 

 

Please pray for us, as we pray for you and your family. 

         Saved to serve, 

Bro. Larry 
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   Let’s Feed a Family of Four    

4 cans of vegetables 

4 cans of fruit 

4 cans of meat (tuna, beans, chili, etc.) 

4 cans of soup 

1 package of dry beans 

1 package of cereal or grits 

1 box of crackers 

1 package of pasta, rice, etc. 

1 jar of peanut butter 

1 jar of jelly or jam 

1 bar of soap 

MISSION MOMENTS 

Current Needs -- Can you please help us? 
Prayer needs 
 Always, we need your prayers! 

. . .  The effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth much.   James 5:16b 

Summer Heat Wave !!!!!! 
As we begin August with rising heating and cooling cost, we face many repair and maintenance projects here. 

We are currently replacing the kicthen floor which has grown weak from the many years of consatant use. We 

plan on replacing the vynal floor with a tile floor which we feel will hold up better to the wear and tear of daily 

use. Years ago we chose to go with vynal due to the reduced cost but it has not held up as well as we thougth so 

we now know we should have stayed with tile , we consider this a leason sorely learned. Thank you for all your 

support without it would could not feed, clothes, and house those who come to us in their hour of need. 

 

 

Food needs 

Our need for food is ongoing . . .  we serve a lot of meals every day.  And, 

some families come to our office in need of a food bag.  We need help 

restocking our “pantry.”  We welcome gifts of non-perishable food.  

Depending on the current needs, your gift of food will be used here at the 

Mission for our on-site meals, or it will be given to a family in need.   

• Here’s a list of items we like to put in each emergency food bag . . .  

• Can you donate a full bag?  Or a part of a bag?  Or just a few items?  

Any amount will help! 

 

Thrift Store needs  
The Thrift Store is a ministry to those in need, and it also functions as a source of income for us.   

• Donations:  We welcome your donations of items.  You can drop items off at the Thrift 

Store or call them for a pick-up.  Some donated items will be given to those in need; others will be 

offered for sale to the public.  We are also in need of monetary donations as we acquire a new 

warehouse building for our thrift store.  

• Shoppers:  We’d like to invite you to come by and shop for a bargain . . .  and help the 

ministry while you do it! 
 

~ We can offer you a receipt for your donation if you need it for tax purposes. ~   
 

* The Thrift Store is located at 614 W. Roosevelt Ave., Albany, GA, 31701 (phone 229-431-1125)*   
Normal business hours are 9am - 4pm Monday – Saturday. 

Our renovation included adding heat & air to make your shopping experience more comfortable! 

 
 

Salutations from the Mission Staff 
 

Hello everyone, 

As we face continual changes across the board our thrift store has also been affected. Our little store where the 

clothes are normally stored and sold has damage to several columns that support the roof. Due to this unforeseen 

problem, we were forced to consolidate everything under one roof, in the back building known as the furniture 

barn. As clothes and shoe donations continue to be used by not only residence, but also given to those who are 

need that come to us, and lastly sold to cover our operational cost. Because of this move we limited space for 

donations other than clothes or shoes. Once we can make repairs to our store, we hope to again have room for all 

donations received. In the meantime, come visit us at our thrift store barn and see the amazing deals we have. 

Thank you to all our customers.  

Saved to Serve 

Larry Daniel 

Program Director 
 

 

 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

HONORING & REMEMBERING 
 

 

In Memory 
Mr. Steve Stahl in Memory of Evelyn Stahl 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Memory of Jewell Lane 

Barbara J Bush in Memory of Donna Bush Kellogg  

Bettye W. Johnson in Memory of Clara Whitaker    

Mrs. Linda Watson in Memory of Jeff Crawford 

Frances Mathis in Memory of Charlie W. Mathis 

Mrs. June L. Tester in Memory of Wallace Willis  

Telkla C. Sellars in Memory of Renee Brazeale  

Mary Beth Bateman in Memory of Joshua Haire 

Michael & Pam Amos in Memory of Ira Willis  

Mrs. June L. Tester in Memory of Wanda Sparks 

Debbie J. Bruner in Memory of Robert E. Bruner Sr. 

Betty J. Bruner in Memory of Robert E. Bruner Sr. 

Brian Church in Memory of Laura O’Brien Church 

Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in Memory of John Goodrum 

Mary M. Sagendorph in Memory of Joseph Sagendorph  

Martha Shadrick in Memory of Tom Shadrick, Billy Hughes 

Raymond Edwards & Sue Fore in Memory of Judy Russell  

Cindy J. & Harry J. Malcom Jr. in Memory of Anita P. Bacth  

Louis R. &Lenora M. Andre Jr. in Memory of Mom & Dad 

George & Jodi Anderson Jr. in Memory of Steve Hathcock 

Dr. Richard H. Anson in Memory of Dr. Ernest Benson 

Martha J Benton in Memory of Mr. & Mrs. L. J. Phillips 

Henderson, Beloved Husband Richard Weathersby 

Walter M. Deriso Jr. in Memory of Dr. Anthony Parker   

James & Susan Russell in Memory of James Loness Russell 

Ms. Geneva Van Dyke in Memory of Mr. Joe W. Arnold Sr. 

Ms. Jean W. Hendricks in Memory of Anniese Holmes 

Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in Memory of Mr. Jimmie McDonald 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim M. Mitchell in Memory of David G. Martin 
Judy G. Gowan in Memory of Robert D. Gowan and Velma Gilliam 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in Memory of Frances Revels Beloved Sister, Beloved Parents Catherine & L. A 

Ms. Annette Mitchell in Memory of Aileen Mitchell & Jerry Mitchell 

Mr. & Mrs. Sandy & Mandy McGuire in Memory of Luther (Mac) McGuire Jr. 

 
 

In Honor 
Mary M. Sagendorph in Honor of Jesus Christ our Lord and Savior 

Ms. Jean W. Hendricks in Honor of Nell Eva Pope 

Harold Rigsby in Honor of our Byne Church 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall in Honor of Christine Daniel 

Frances Mathis in Honor of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ 

Bettye W. Johnson in Honor of God’s People 

Laverne Paul in Honor of Dr. Bill George 

Mrs. Frances Anderson in Honor of All Emily Anderson 

Tekla C. Sellars in Honor of Wylene Sweat 

Ms. Geneva Van Dyke in Honor of Mary the mother of Jesus 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in Honor of Steve Revels, Billy Henderson, Britt Henderson and  Hollan 

Dr. & Mrs. E. E. Flournoy in Honor of Covenant Presbyterian Church 

Mrs. Doris M. Jones in Honor of Capper & Sara 

Lynda Sue Ford in Honor of the U.S.A. 

Dr. & Mrs. Glenn & Deborah Zuern in Honor of Anna & Lyndia 

Ms. Vivian Chambless in Honor of A.R.M. Ministry 

Mrs. Pauline P. Worthy in Honor of Scott & Jessica Howell 

Louis R. &Lenora M. Andre Jr. in Honor of All Military 

 
We apologize in advance if there are any mistakes in any of the names listed. If you would like to have it corrected in the future please contact us . if you send a 

letter please make sure you write clearly so they can be fixed accordingly. Thank you from Office Staff.  
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